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Watch: VIPD Updates on Discovery of Remains
Believed to Be Kevin Highfield

After several days of searching, authorities discovered human remains
in the Magens Bay area, believed to be those of Kevin Highfield, who
had gone missing before a scheduled tour on Wednesday. Watch.
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Search efforts on Sunday resulted in the discovery of a partially decomposing body,
suspected to be Kevin Highfield, as authorities await autopsy results to confirm identity.
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